
 

20 September 2016 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s)  
 
I would like to bring to your attention some important dates for your diary; 

• Thursday 6 October - Tutor/Parent Review Day 

Our first Tutor Review Day will be on Thursday 6th October, students will not be in 
school this day except to attend a 20 minute meeting with you and their tutor. This is 
a key opportunity to discuss your child's progress with their tutor in a rounded 
manner and look at ways in which school and home can work together to ensure 
your child succeeds to the best of their ability. There will not be a school bus service 
running that day. Tutors will be in touch for you to arrange a time slot for you and 
your child to meet with them. The students are not expected to wear their uniform 
when coming in to school, however should bring their planner with them. 
 
Please note the following key dates for your diary; 
 

• Thursday 7th December 2016 – Year 7 Parents’ Evenings 
 

• Wednesday 11th January 2017 – Year 8 Parents’ Evening 
 

• Tuesday 7th March 2017 – Year 8 Option Evening 
 

• Tuesday 21st March 2017 – Tutor/Parent Review Day  
 

• Thursday 20th April 2017 – Year 9 Parents’ Evenings 
 
Further details for all the above dates will be sent out nearer the time. 
 
These dates and all our key dates and events can be found on our website, 
www.nottinghamfreeschool.co.uk, on the calendar home page.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs Jenny Brown 
Head of School 

http://www.nottinghamfreeschool.co.uk/

